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Calendar of Events 

Grade 1/2 Gymnastics Begins Wednesday April 20th 

Grade 5/6 Camp Wednesday 27th April—

Friday 29th May 

Grade 3/4 Camp Monday 23rd May—

Wednesday 25th May 

Trivia Night Saturday 18th June 

Parents and Friends Commit-

tee Meeting  

Friday 20th May 2.30pm 

Time’s Up!!! 
Please return your library books immediately as eve-

ry book out before the holidays is due back now.  We 

look forward to you borrowing many books in Term 2. 

Prue Satchwell - Resources  

TRIVIA NIGHT  

Saturday 18th June 

 

The date has been set for the MPS annual trivia night - 

lock Saturday June 18th in your diaries. 

 

Join us for a fun night of trivia, games, prizes and getting 

to know other families and friends of MPS. 

The trivia night is this  years major fundraiser for MPS - 

but to make the night a huge success we need YOUR help. 

Help is particularly needed in the following areas: 

- Sponsorship / Raffles 

- Games 

- Set Up & Decoration 

- Clean Up 

 

Please email Nadine O'Riley at 

teamoriley@hotmail.com advising how you would like to be 

involved. 

Parents and Friends Committee  

 

The Parents and Friends Committee meet once a month on 

the 3rd Friday of every month at 2.30pm at MPS to dis-

cuss events the committee will run throughout the course 

of the year.  Events include such things as Morning Teas, 

Breakfasts, Stalls and Social Events. 

 

All are welcome to come along to these meetings and to 

share your ideas and to get involved.  Representatives 

from the Fundraising Committee and Buildings & Grounds 

Committee also attend these meetings so its a great way 

to be across lots of activities undertaken by the school 

community at MPS and provides many opportunities for 

you to participate.  

 

Alternatively if you are unable to attend these meetings 

you can contact myself at dee.elizabeth.brown@gmail.com 

to find out more. 

 

The next Parents and Friends Committee meeting is Friday 

20th May 2.30pm - 3.30pm at MPS. 

 

Regards, Dee Brown 

Parents and Friends Committee 

A Reminder About Hats — Please make sure that your child continues to bring their hat 

to school to wear while outside up until (and including) the 30th April . 
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Family Cooking 
Cooking project is a Family Engagement initiative. All students and parents are welcome to participate. Grab a 

friend or two, pick a date that suits all and come to school with your children - we allow $20 to buy ingredients; 

children and parents shop, prepare, cook and eat a meal together. To book, register interest or with any questions 

please contact Gosia: gmechryan@gmail.com  , FB #Gosia Mech-Ryan or 0432 088 016. 

 

 

 

Cookbook Working Group 
We aim to have a new edition of our Moreland PS Cookbook ready by the end of this 

year and need your help. We are calling on parent volunteers to join the Cookbook 

working group - please email Gosia (gmechryan@gmail.com)  if interested or would 

like more information. Look forward to hearing from you soon! 
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JAPANESE  

EXCHANGE  

STUDENT 

PROGRAM 
Hi, I’m Laurie and what you are 

going to be reading today is two 

paragraphs on why having an ex-

change student from Japan is so 

great (this doesn’t count as a par-

agraph). 

 

I think having a student is really 

good because you learn a lot from 

Japan and they learn a lot from 

you.  Ayaka was very nice and we showed her a lot of things.  We showed 

her possums and the city. 

 

What I liked about having a student is showing them and teaching them 

about Australia.  She told us what was different and the same in Japan.  

For example, something that’s different is that in Japan they have small 

trees in their gardens sometimes, they are called bonsai trees.  Her gran-

dad grows them and she showed me pictures. 

 

I think all the exchange students had a great time in Australia and may 

come back sometime. 
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What a fun and exciting week at OSHC we had this 

week. We participated in numerous activities about 

cooking, art & craft and science. This week we also 

made lots of playdough for our science topic of the 

term! Come check out our visual diary to see all the 

fun things we did this week and during the Autumn 

holidays. 

Our Extend Superstar is… Angus Ross, for always 

showing initiative and helping others pack up. Great 

job Angus. 

Next Week’s Activities:  

Monday 18th of April 

BSC: A&C: What can we find under the sea? 

ASC: Concertina Fish Puppet 

Tuesday: 19th of April: 

BSC: Cooking: Pikelets 

ASC: Experiment: Tide Pool Science 

Wednesday: 20th of April: 

BSC: A&C: Rainbow Fish 

ASC: Science: Fairy Dough 

Thursday: 21st of April: 

BSC: A&C: Rainbow Fish 

ASC: Party Afternoon – Dance Party 

Friday: 22nd of April: 

BSC: Free Choice Friday & Technology Time 

ASC: Free Choice Friday 

 

Watch this space throughout the term for regular 

updates from our Extend team! 

PARENT PORTAL: extend.com.au 

Extend OSHC 

at  

Moreland 

Primary School 

Tap the above photo to be directed to www.b2sf.com.au (not 
available in printed version :p ) 

http://www.b2sf.com.au/ourschools/

